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Tobermore Primary School
6 Maghera Road, Tobermore, BT45 5QB

	Tel: 028 7964 2254

Website: www.tobermoreps.com
info@tobermoreps.magherafelt.ni.sch.uk 


Principal: Mr. Ian Cheevers


10th September 2020
Dear Parent, 


           Please find below some updated information regarding school procedures.

School Bags

As from Monday 14th September 2020, children in Year 3 to Year 7 will be permitted to bring their school bags into school. Children are only permitted to use this school bag to transport school books e.g. Homework Diary, Homework books, plastic folder and reading books. Please resist the temptation to allow your child to bring anything else into school in their school bags, in order to reduce the risk of the spread of COVID 19.
Children in P1 and P2 can bring in their navy Homework Folders to school to carry their equipment.
Children will be provided with a plastic folder in Year 4 to Year 7, which will hold reading books, Reading Record books, homework books (when homework recommences) and notes.

Please ensure that all folders and children’s school bags are wiped down every day, in order to reduce the risk of the spread of COVID 19.

Lunch Boxes

As from Monday 14th September 2020, children are permitted to bring a lunch box to school. We would prefer if this lunch box was easily wiped and not a material lunch box, however, we appreciate that lunch boxes have been bought before school started. Lunch boxes in Year 3 to Year 7 will be kept in the children’s school bags. Children in Year 1 and 2 will keep their lunch boxes on the table outside of the classroom.
Again we would ask that lunch boxes are wiped and cleaned every day before sending them into school the next day, in order to reduce the risk of the spread of COVID 19.

All these arrangements are once again subject to change but if we continue to follow the above guidance, this should not be the case. Thank for your continued support over the last number of weeks during this difficult time.

Additionally, if you have any documents that need to be return to school, please can you do so before Wednesday 16th September 2020.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Cheevers 

